18-15/0018-01


[bookmark: _GoBack]
March 13, 2015


Mr. Julius Knapp 
Chief, Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554 USA

Ref: ET Docket No. 13-49, in particular Section III.B.4, ¶101 and ¶97


Dear Mister Knapp:

	The purpose of this letter is to give OET a final report on the activities coordinated by IEEE 802.11 that are addressing issues raised in the sections of the NPRM referenced above (ET Docket No. 13-49, Section III.B.4, ¶101 and ¶97 ).

	The “Tiger Team” created in August of 2013, to bring together interested participants to exchange technical ideas and explore possible solutions to the band sharing issue as proposed in this NPRM, has concluded its work.  Unfortunately, there was no consensus achieved among the participants. Attached is the report of IEEE 802 regarding this work.



Respectfully Submitted,



Paul Nikolich
Chair, IEEE 802


